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Facility I.D.#: ___________ Facility Name: _________________________ Facility Address:  _____________________________________________ 
                                 
 

Tank Number:  ___________   Product in Tank: ________________________  (e.g., Reg. UL, Premium, Diesel, etc.)  Tank Capacity (gal.): ___________ 
 

All aboveground storage tanks (ASTs) that are enrolled in the State of Nevada Petroleum Fund must be visually inspected by the AST operator at least 
once a month (NAC 445C.250(2)). The results of such inspections must be recorded on this form or another form approved by the Nevada Division of 
Environmental Protection (NDEP) and made available to NDEP upon request. Inspection records must be kept for at least 3 years (NAC 445C.250(6)). Leaking 
components should be immediately repaired or replaced and identified in the Comments column. Refer to Page 2 of this form for release or suspected 
release reporting requirements. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
EVIDENCE OF CORROSION, CRACKS, LEAKS, OR SPILLS? 

 
 

 
DATE 

(mo/day/yr) 

 
INITIALS 

OF PERSON 
WHO 

INSPECTED 
TANK 

 
ON SOIL, 

CONCRETE, 
OR 

PAVING? 
(Yes/No) 

 
ON TANK 

SURFACE? 
(Yes/No) 

 
ON 

PIPING 
OR 

VALVES? 
(Yes/No) 

 
ON 

PUMPS? 
(Yes/No) 

SECONDARY 
CONTAINMENT 

COMPROMISED 

(Yes, No, or N/A) 

 
 

COMMENTS 

If “Yes” to any question, please describe below. Also, 
identify any items repaired or replaced to prevent 

additional corrosion, cracks, leaks, or spills. 
 
     

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

*This form must be filled out for each AST system registered in the Petroleum Fund 
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A petroleum product release to the environment must be reported to the NDEP Spill Hotline by the end of the first working day after initial discovery in 
accordance with NAC 445A.347, if: 
 

1) Petroleum is confirmed to have released to surface water or groundwater (regardless of quantity), or 
2) The discovery of petroleum released to soil is greater than or equal to 3 cubic yards, or 
3) A spill has occurred and the quantity of petroleum product spilled is greater than 25 gallons. 

 
 
A suspected release of petroleum product to the environment must be reported to the NDEP Spill Hotline or Petroleum Fund staff by the end of the first 
working day after initial discovery in accordance with Board Policy Resolution 2017-01, if: 
 

1) Petroleum product is observed to be leaking from the system during visual inspection of the tank or other aboveground components and product has 
saturated soil adjacent to the tank system, or 

2) Annual testing of underground piping associated with an AST indicates a “Fail” result. 
 
 
To report a spill to NDEP, please use the following website: https://nevadaenvironmentalactivities.ndep.nv.gov/Default.aspx or call the NDEP Spill Hotline at 
888-331-6337. For additional questions regarding the above form or suspected releases, Petroleum Fund staff can be reached at (775) 687-9368 between the 
hours of 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, Monday though Friday. 
 
 
  


